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OFFICE OF THE SHERIFF

LATAH COUNTY, IDAHO

P.O. Box 8068

Moscow, Idaho 83843

Business (208) 882-2216

                                            FAX (208) 883-2281

         Wayne Rausch

              Sheriff

              Brian Strampher

               Chief Deputy

Press/Media Release

To: All Press and Media Outlets

From: Det. Jennifer L. McFarland


Public Information Officer

CC: CD Strampher and file

Date: 3/7/2005

RE: Shooting near Kendrick, Idaho

At about 12:48 am, Deputies were advised by Nez Perce County authorities that a gunshot wound patient had been admitted to St. Joseph’s Regional Medical Center.  The victim, a 26 year-old Kendrick man, had been shot in the leg.  Deputies and Detectives responded to the home where the shooting had occurred about 3 miles northwest of Kendrick off of Highway 99.  After preliminary interviews, investigators believe that the shooting took place several hours earlier after a domestic disturbance between the man and his 25 year old wife.  The man was transported by private vehicle to St. Joseph’s.  The case is still under investigation and no arrests or charges have been filed at this point.
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